
22 July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am pleased to inform you that we have received reassurance from contractors to confirm
that Riston Church of England Primary Academy will be ready to reopen for all children on
Tuesday 6 September.

Can I also take this opportunity to thank you for your support during this challenging time. As
a community, I am proud we have worked together for the benefit of our children to
overcome a difficult situation. I wish you all a relaxing and peaceful summer holiday with
your families and friends.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Marsden


